
Bring Your Own Device- devices  
 
We know that so far students have been able to bring all types of device brands, but our aim is 
that, in two years' time, all students will start working with the Apple brand, facilitating control 
and making the best use of the devices. We have a year to adapt. We understand that this may 
create disparity of opinions, but after comparing, discussing and comparing all the different 
brands available for the educational sector, we have considered that Apple is the one that 
offers us the most possibilities from a pedagogical, educational and, above all, security point of 
view.  
We would like to remind you that from MYP4 onwards, the device that students have to bring 
with them is a computer.  
The following 2 years, as mentioned, you can bring any device, but we need to know which 
one, and for that, we need you to fill in this form.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8C1-gsbG_nOKLLQRf3nbjZpeDEiQu6ACDa2qTE5M7JAOpZA/viewform

